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July 15, 2022 
 
State Clearinghouse Staff 
Via email 
 
Subject:  Request submittal of “corrected” Notice of Preparation under SCH# 2003071157 
 
County of Monterey Community & Housing Development staff filed a Notice of Preparation on July 
15, 2022 for PLN000696 (Harper Canyon [Encina Hills] Subdivision).  The document was published 
the same day. 
 
Clerical staff failed to attach Figure 1 & Figure 2 to the Notice of Preparation. 
 
The “corrected” Notice of Preparation with the two figures included is attached to this letter. 
 
Please advise me if the “corrected” Notice of Preparation can be accepted & published to replace the 
existing NOP published July 15th. 
 
Staff has not filed the Notice of Preparation with the County Clerk. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information/documentation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Michele Friedrich 
Housing & Community Development Department 
Principal Office Assistant 
(831) 755-5189 
friedrichm@co.monterey.ca.us  
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